
Week beginning 15th March 2021. 

 

Home school diary 
 
What a busy week we’ve had. The children have been learning 
about transport and vehicles this week. We learnt about Amelia 
Earhart – a famous pilot. She was 
from America and was the first 
woman to fly solo across the 

Atlantic. Why not ask your child if 
they remember any facts about her? 
Of course, this gave us chance to 
practise our continents song again. 

 
 
We also made a chart about 
how the children travel to 

school. We were glad to see 
that a lot of you walk to 
school or come on a bike or 
scooter if you can. 
 
 

 
 

This reinforced our healthy choices topic in 
PSHE. In our Jigsaw lesson, we continued to 
think about making healthy choices about 
what we eat. The children helped Mrs 
Wilkinson make a healthy sandwich for her 
lunch. There was chocolate spread, jam and 
cheese spread. But the children chose ham 
and tomato, in a brown bread cake. We, of 

course, discussed having a treat now and 
again, but everyone knew which was the 
healthy option. Well done children. 
 
Have a lovely weekend. Don’t forget to share your weekend 
adventures with us on tapestry. 


